
 

 

 
  

 

 

17 February 2021 

Dear Mambourin Community Member,  

Re: Return to services 

We are celebrating the fantastic news that the snap lockdown will end as scheduled 

at 11.59pm tonight, Wednesday 17 February.  

This means that all Mambourin services including group activities at Community 

Hubs and WAM (Weekends at Mambourin) can resume from tomorrow, Thursday 

18 February. We will continue to follow infection control procedures and meet 

density requirements to ensure the health and safety of our community. 

The lockdown served as a good reminder that we are not totally free of the virus 

just yet, and that we need to keep working together to keep everyone safe. Please 

do not attend Mambourin services if you are feeling unwell, are awaiting test results 

or you have visited any of the known public exposure sites in Victoria or interstate.  

As known exposure sites are frequently updated, I also encourage you to regularly 
check the DHHS website for the latest information: www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/case-
locations-and-outbreaks. 

If you have been tested and are awaiting test results please remember to tell us as 

soon as you can. We are required to record this information. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to your local hub manager 

or email me directly at CEO@mambourin.org. 

Thank you for your continued understanding. We look forward to seeing you back 

in person this week! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rohan Braddy 

Chief Executive Officer 
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